
 

 

MINUTES 
WATERVILLE VALLEY SELECTBOARD 

BUDGET INFORMATION SESSION 
CAPITAL PROJECTS 

January 31, 2024 
6:00 pm 

Downstairs Meeting Room 
 

Members Present:  Chair Richard Rita, Selectboard Member Wendi Rathgeber 

Others Present:  Mark Decoteau, Margaret Turner, Joan Sweeney 

 

The Selectboard Chair called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM 

 

The Chair explained that the Town Manager would provide a review of the 2024 Town 
Capital Improvements Plan and Capital Budget in an effort to answer questions and 
provide an explanation of items in the proposed bond public hearing. 

The Town Manager made a slide presentation with proposed budget information and 
addressed questions from the two members of the public in attendance. 

When there were no further questions, the Chair adjourned the meeting at 6:49 pm. 

Please note that the video recording of this presentation is not available due to a technical 
issue.  The Town Manager and Director of Public Safety presented the same slides and 
information the next day which was recorded and is now available on the Town of Waterville 
Valley YouTube channel. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Mark F. Decoteau 
Town Manager 


